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Tamara Dinev

Subject: FW: New Courses from ITOM

From: Hari Kalva <hkalva@fau.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 3:19 PM 
To: Tamara Dinev <tdinev@fau.edu> 
Cc: Waseem Asghar <wasghar@fau.edu>; Raquel Assis <rassis@fau.edu> 
Subject: RE: New Courses from ITOM 
 
Hi Tamara, no objections from our department. 
 
Best, 
Hari 
 
-- 
Hari Kalva, Ph.D. 
eecs.fau.edu  

From: Tamara Dinev <tdinev@fau.edu>  
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 8:16 AM 
To: Hari Kalva <hkalva@fau.edu>; Mihaela Cardei <mcardei@fau.edu> 
Cc: Waseem Asghar <wasghar@fau.edu> 
Subject: New Courses from ITOM 
 
Dear Dr. Kalva: 
 
The ITOM department has the following three new courses that we are developing to include in our course 
offerings.  
The AI courses are new, the Business Software development course is the graduate match of our 
undergraduate course that we have been offering since 2000, ISM 4243 
 
We are looking for your review and feedback on these courses. Please see the attached syllabi and let us 
know if you have any questions. 
 
Best Regards: 
Tamara 
=========================== 
Tamara Dinev, Ph.D. 
Department Chair and Professor 
Dean’s Distinguished Research Fellow 
Department of Information Technology and Operations Management, FL 219 
College of Business, Florida Atlantic University 
Boca Raton, Florida 33431 
Google Scholar: https://scholar.google.com/citations?user=YH8QZ-YAAAAJ&hl=en 
 


